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Connector construction update  
We would like to continue to thank everyone for their patience, flexibility, support and significant 
contribution to the Connector construction activities so far.  

These contributions are directly enabling critically important construction activities to be 
completed, in turn which will see us opening a much needed new Calgary Cancer Centre for our 
patients and families. 

This update provides information about lane closures related to installation of the Connector 
support structure over Hospital Drive North.  

 

Background  
An important aspect of the construction related to the Calgary Cancer Centre Project (CCP) is 
the Connector, a 400 plus metre physical pathway which will accommodate the flow and/or 
movement of people and materials between the new Calgary Cancer Centre (CCC) and other 
buildings at FMC. Most of these flows are bi-directional, and will allow for movement of patients 
and families, the public, physicians, staff, students, researchers, and materials across the site. 
The Connector will provide a direct link between the CCC, the Main Building and the HSC. It will 
also provide a route for infrastructure connections such as a pneumatic tube system.  

Connector Route 
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Connector span construction over Hospital Drive North  
 
To enable the support structure for the Connector to be installed over Hospital Drive North, two 
types of lane closures will be required starting Friday evening on the 5th March, running to early 
Monday morning on the 15th March.  
 
Impacted area of Hospital Drive North  

 

 
 
 
Friday 5th March at 5pm until Friday 12th March at 5pm 

Hospital Drive North will be reduced to a single lane in either direction for this period. The 
roadway just to the west of the Women’s Health Centre, “Heliport Rd”, will remain open to 
Northbound traffic only and Calgary Transit routes will be unaffected.  
 
Flaggers and signage will be in place to assist with vehicle flow.  
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Friday 12th March at 5pm until Monday 15th March at 6am 

For this weekend only this section of Hospital Drive North will be closed completely. Entry to 
and exit from North/Lot 6 parking lot will be provided from the West Site Entrance only and entry 
to and exit from Lot 8 will be provided from the East Site Entrance only.  
 
Two way traffic (North and South bound) will be provided during this time on Heliport Rd, and 
Calgary Transit routes will be unaffected.  Flaggers and signage will be in place to assist with 
vehicle flow.  
 
 
 

 
 
 

For more information: 
Michael Suddes - Site Director, Foothills Medical Centre 
Ph: 403-971-0082 / 403-944-1402 - Michael.Suddes@albertahealthservices.ca 


